
From: Sheila Stogsdill
To: Sheila Stogsdill
Subject: FW: website comment - Z-12-00122
Date: Monday, September 10, 2012 10:21:28 AM

From: Kate Dinneen [mailto:kld310@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2012 11:43 AM
To: Sheila Stogsdill
Subject: Re: website comment - Z-12-00122
 
Thank you for your reply and your further explanation.  I appreciate your work!
 
Kate

----- Original Message -----
From: Sheila Stogsdill
To: 'kld310@earthlink.net'
Cc: Scott McCullough ; Megan Gilliland
Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2012 5:12 PM
Subject: website comment - Z-12-00122
 
Ms Dinneen –
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the proposed rezoning of a portion of the former Farmland
Industries property.  Your comments will be forwarded to the Planning Commission as part of the
September packet later this month.  Crop Agricultural uses are permitted in the Industrial Districts.  Ag
uses may be an interim use on portions of the property prior to ultimate business park uses are
developed.
 
If you have other questions about the proposed development, please feel free to contact me.
 
Sheila M. Stogsdill, Assistant Director - sstogsdill@lawrenceks.org
Planning & Development Services Department |www.lawrenceks.org/pds 
City Hall, 6 E. 6th Street    P.O. Box 708, Lawrence, KS  66044-0708 
office (785) 832-3157 | fax (785) 832-3160
 
"Your opinion counts!  Customer feedback helps us serve you better.  Please tell us how we’re doing
by completing this short online Customer Satisfaction Survey:
http://lawrenceks.org/pds/survey/satisfaction."
 
From: Megan Gilliland
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2012 7:00 AM
To: Scott McCullough
Subject: FW: Our goal: Better city service [#349]
 
Correspondence for PC.
 
From: Wufoo [mailto:no-reply@wufoo.com]
Sent: Monday, September 03, 2012 12:51 PM
To: Megan Gilliland
Subject: Our goal: Better city service [#349]
 
Subject:  Sept 24 Planning Commission Meeting
 
Comments:  I'd like to suggest that the commission remove the piece of Agricultural Zoned acreage
from the Z-12-00122 proposed change to IM. The piece of land could still be used for
agricultural purposes and as we continue to lose space for food growing it would be good to save it
where we can. Unless, of course, it is part of the contaminated space.
 
Name:  Kate Dinneen
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